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National Infrastructure Planning Contact: Jamie Pourier-Benham 
The Planning Inspectorate Telephone: 01372 474474 
Temple Quay House Email: jpourier-benham@elmbridge.gov.uk 
2 The Square Ref: 20023006 
Bristol, BS1 6PN PINS Ref: TR010030 
   
M25junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk   
  3 April 2020 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Planning Act 2008 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the  
M25 Junction 10/A3 Wisley interchange improvement project 
 
Deadline 6 (D6) Submission 
 
This submission is in response to the Examining Authority (ExA) Rule 8 letter dated 20 November 
2019, the amended Rule 8(3) letter dated 5 December 2019 and the amended Rule 8(3) letter dated 
20 February 2020, and it comprises the relevant information requested from Elmbridge Borough 
Council. 
 
There has been no additional information requested from the ExA of Elmbridge Borough Council 
since deadline 5 and postponement of the hearings. 
 
Elmbridge Borough Council has been in discussions with Highways England on information 
requested as well as to update issues within the Statement of Common Ground (SoCG) to reflect the 
changes accepted by the ExA. The final version of the SoCG will be submitted at Deadline 8 as set 
out in the Examination Timetable. 
 
If you need anything additional, please let us know. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Kim Tagliarini 
Head of Planning Services 




